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Monday 15th January 2024
Year 5 Bowles Residential - Kit List
Dear Families,

Thank you for completing the initial paperwork in order for your child to attend the Year 5 residential to
Bowles on Friday 1st March to Sunday 4th March 2024.

Below, is a reminder of the payment schedules that were previously shared with you:

£40 by Friday 27th October 2023
£80 by Thursday 30th November 2023
£73 by Friday 26th January 2024

All payments must be made no later than Friday 26th January 2024. If you have any concerns regarding

these payments, please speak with Catherine Webb (Home School Link Worker) to seek support where
necessary.

Kit List

Below, please find a kit list for this residential. As you are aware, most of the day will be spent outside so
ensure there are plenty of extra warm layers. No new or expensive clothing is required so please do not
send any ‘best clothes’. Jeans are also not practical as they provide no warmth when wet and take a long
time to dry. ALL clothing should be marked with your child’s name.

Essential items:
Several sets of clothing, to include:

e Trousers (must have full length trouser for skiing) tracksuits, combats or anything suitable for sports
are all good choices.

T-shirts (Including at least one long sleeved for skiing)

Underclothes

Socks (Several pairs including one long pair for skiing)

Gloves — essential for skiing

Jumpers

Pyjamas

Swimwear
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e Trainers are fine for all activities but having two pairs is essential
e Waterproof coat/cagoule
e Waterproof trousers
e Toiletries — toothbrush, soap etc
e 2 xtowels
e A bin liner (for wet/dirty clothes)
e Water bottle
e Sun hat/sunscreen or warm hat and gloves (depending on forecast)
e Case/holdall — suitable size to hold the above and something with wheels is useful
Pen or pencil
Optional items:
e Indoor slippers or plimsolls
e Money for the tuck shop (no more than £5) in a named envelope
e Torch
e Travel games, books, cards, comics, colouring
e Children may bring a disposable camera if they wish, but are expected to take care of it themselves.

It is advised that your child brings roll-on deodorant rather than an aerosol as these can set off the fire
alarm, the detectors are very sensitive at Bowles.

Do not bring: Jewellery, electrical devices (including mobile phones), sentimental items and
additional food or sweets.

If you have any questions regarding any of this information, please do speak to any of the Year 5 team in the
first instance.

We will be in touch closer to departure with additional information about this exciting trip.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Nhambure.

Year 5 Class Teacher



